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From: Edwin Lau 
Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2019 4:59 PM
To: taxiinquiry
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)
Attachments:

Dear Your Excellency Barton - MP, 

My wife and I would like to submit our dissatisfaction and desperation with the Victoria Government to the 
change of CPV policy. 
Like most of the families, we plan ahead of our retirement by keeping a taxi license, so that we hope to 
receive some regular cash income from the license rental without relying too much from the Government. 
As such, we borrowed some money from our relatives to finance us purchasing a taxi license and reimburse 
them by working very hard for a long period of time. While almost to the maturity of our repayment, the 
Government had changed the policy of withdrawing the license from us by compensating AUD100,000 to 
us which is far below than our purchasing price. For our long term loss, apart from losing the steady 
income regularly, we also lost significantly to the license purchased price against the Government's 
compensation. Since our income has been reduced, our retirement life becomes harder and our family's 
harmony has been deteriorated which always instigated by money problem. 
My wife and I support you to fight for us and obtain a reasonable long term compensation from the 
Government either in cash form or reissue a new license to us. 
We look forward to hearing the good news from you. 

thank you and best regards, 

Jane Lau & Edwin Lau 
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